
 

 

 
 
       
 
 

ST BERNARD’S PARISH 
Telephone: 4472 4153 

P.O. Box 3220, Batehaven, 2536. 
NOTE NEW Email: Batemansbay@cg.org.au 

Website: www.cg.org.au/batemansbay 

Office Hours: 9am to 2pm Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

Parish Priest: Fr. John Armstrong.      Assistant Priest : Fr. Dominic Byrne. 

St Bernards Primary School: ‘That All May Be One’. Principal: Jacqueline Heffernan. 

Carroll College: ‘Learning For Life”. Principal: Steve Bath 

Where’s Fr John:  

Tues and Sun in Bay 

Tue, Wed, Thur, Fri Sat  

In Moruya 

 

Where’s Fr Dom  

Is away on Retreat  

Fr John Walters,  

Wed, Thu, Fri , Sat  in Bay  

Please pray for the people 

who are sick in our Parish   

especially Rae Fishlock, 

June Bowditch,  Mary  

Henderson, Leanna Corbin, Francis 

Bayada, Gerard Bayada, Michelle 

Blake, Peter Eichmann, Robert  

Burtenshaw, Yettie deGraaf, Mavis 

Williamson. Peter Biard. 

(New names for prayer may be  

added  to the book in the sacristy) 

   

  Message  from  Fr  John:  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
APPOINTMENT OF NEW PARISH PRIEST 

Archbishop Christopher has advised that Fr. Martins Aloga,  

who is currently an assistant priest at St Christopher's Cathedral,  

has been appointed as Parish Priest of St. Bernard's Parish, Batemans Bay  

and Administrator of Sacred Heart Parish, Moruya. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation to Pastoral Care in service Day 
 

To Live is to change, to grow is to change often. (Cardinal Newman) 

This in-service will facilitate formation, sharing and reflection on how we have 

changed in our lives so we can live a better relationship with ourselves others and 

God. 
 

  Date: Thursday July 20, 2017 

  Venue:  St Bernard's Church meeting room, David St Batehaven 

        (Park your car in the church car park )  

  Time: 8:30– 4pm  

  Cost: $10 BYO lunch 

   Morning and afternoon tea provided  
 

Facilitator: Dominic Arcamone, Master Theology, Doctorate ministry, PH.D.  

Counselling & pastoral Care.  Lecturer at Catholic University Sydney.    

Role Mission/ Pastoral Care Manager Catholic Health Services. 
 

R.S.V.P / register before July  11,  limited  to the first 24 applicants. 

Phone : Rebecca Klarica  44724153 ( Office )   mobile   0414383288 

Email : batemansbay @cg.org.au 

 

REST IN PEACE 

We pray for those who 

have departed this life 

Ivica Tolo, David Vidgen, 

Janice Marion, Anthony Collins, 

Terry Thomson, Frank Trimmer, 

Robert Pacion, Bruce Carruthers 

& Lorna Hamer 

  

  

 THIS WEEK: 10 -11th June  
 

Tuesday 6         9am  Mass in Convent
     

Wednesday 7:  9am  Mass 
         

Thursday 8:  9am  Mass  
      

Friday 9:   9am   Mass 

     
   

Saturday 10   9am Mass  

    6pm  Mass   

    

Sunday 11:   9am   Mass 

Adoration is on First Friday of the Month at 

5:30pm. Mass is also celebrated every First 

Saturday of the Month at 9am. 
 

ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEKEND  

Church Cleaning:  Dave & Leonie May 
Welcomers 

6pm: Catherine Brownlie 

9am: Richard & Margaret 
Readers  

6pm  Henrietta Blake, Ray Bemelman, Rita Dug-

gan 

9am: Terry Jackson, Lorraine Page, Anne Jack-

son 
Extraordinary Ministers 
6pm:  Catherine Brownlie, Antoinette Skinner, 

Alan Rodgers, Joe O’Sullivan, Lucy Favetta, Sr 

Frances, 

9am  Liz Stevens, Carol Schor, Margaret Harris 

Maureen Kinross, Maria Trojkovic, Elizabeth 

White 
Computer screen   

6pm   Tony Priest 

9am:   Angela Horsfall 

Morning Tea:   Filipino Ladies. 

Kids Liturgy       Michelle Brit     
 

 

 

 

Come Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of your faithful and kindle in them the fire of your 
love. Send forth your Spirit and they shall be created. And you shall renew the 
face of the earth. O, God, who by the light of the Holy Spirit, did instruct the heart 
of the faithful, grant that by the same Holy Spirit we may be truly wise and ever 
enjoy his consolations, Through Christ our Lord, Amen 

The call to live a Christian life is reliant on receiving the Holy Spirit. The gifts of 
wisdom, understanding, counsel, courage, knowledge, reverence and wonder 
draw us into a closer union with God. They help us to experience that we do not 
live a life of splendid isolation but rather one which draws us deeper into the 
mystery of God. The gifts are entrusted to us to help us engage with life as it is 
and live in a way which gives expression to God’s love for the whole of creation.  
As a Christian community, this calls upon us to see how we manifest the gifts in 
our daily lives. The signs of the Spirit are that it brings life not death to those who 
hear the Good News. It allows people to gain a deeper appreciation of how God is 
at work in their lives and the lives of those around them. It helps to sharpen our 
gaze to see what brings holiness and wholeness. What helps us to experience 
that the glory of God is a person fully alive! 

BBECET Prayer meeting  
All welcome to attend at the Presbyter-
ian church 
4-5pm Monday 12 June  
Please come and support the local 
prayer for the youth of Batemans Bay. 
 
Wrap with Love will meet Tuesday 
13th June and 28th June in the meet-
ing room from 10am—12pm.  
  All welcome. 
 
Croatian Mass 
St Bernards @11am  10th July  
 
If you know of someone who is in need 
of a visit  from our Pastoral Care Team  
Please see Rebecca in the office. 

Flower Ministry  
If you are interested in  

helping out with  the flower ministry 
please contact Nola  

Beatty on 0410629416. 
Nola  would like to hear from you . 

Also any donations of fresh flowers can 
 be left at the church on Friday afternoons 

or Saturday mornings. 

Parish Social Committee 
The PPC is wanting to  set up 

a parish social committee to 

help with the organization of 

parish functions. 

Please add your name to sheet 

in foyer if interested. 

Congratulations to Anne & Wally  

Scicluna   

Who are celebrating 50 years of 

Marriage. 

20 June 2017 “Diversity & Empathy:  Opportunities for Leadership” 

The ACU 2017 Blackfriars Lecture Series will commence on 20 June with 
speaker Sally Moyle (CEO of CARE Australia). Sally joined CARE Australia 
in November 2016 as the Chief Executive.  Sally has had extensive experi-
ence in international development policy and practice, and almost twenty 
years’ experience addressing gender issues both domestically and in inter-
national development. 
5.30pm for registration and refreshments.  Lecture from 6.00pm to 7.00pm.  
Room 300 G23, Blackfriars Building. 
 
RSVP by 15 June OCD.Canberra@acu.edu.a or (02) 6209 1129. 

mailto:OCD.Canberra@acu.edu.a

